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Subject: Stricter Judicial Recusal Laws Needed

Our judicial systems are suffering from diminished public trust. They are becoming more politicized and
compromised by campaign contributions. This situation can be improved. Wisconsin must amend the
state constitution to aliow for stricter recusal laws. | support the current petition for reform of the rules of
judicial recusal. Further, the proposed amendment and rules should be given a public hearing.
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